Hello,

Notice is hereby given that the County of Wayne has completed a draft of the 2024 Annual Action Plan for its Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program, HOME Investment Partnership (HOME) Program, and Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) Program. Prior to submission to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), a draft of the 2024 Annual Action Plan with pre-commitment of funds is available for public review and comment for a 30-day period from June 25, 2024, through July 24, 2024. The plan can be accessed via the County’s website at 

https://www.waynecounty.com/departments/econdev/cdbg.aspx

Wayne County anticipates receiving approximately $5,450,137 in CDBG funds, $2,562,853 in HOME funds, and $468,115 in ESG funds.

A virtual Public Hearing will be held on Monday, June 24, 2024, from 11:00 am – 12 noon, to afford the opportunity for input to be recorded on the 2024 Annual Action Plan.  Join the Zoom Meeting at:  https://waynecounty.zoom.us/j/81518195746?pwd=hrFBM9usVGPjnVBmCbESdnZGDYDCYQ.1

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Attached is a flier identifying Down Payment Assistance funding available for New Home Buyers to move into select communities throughout Wayne County.  

Please post and share this information.

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact Director Tuesday Redmond (tredmond@waynecountymi.gov) or myself. 

Thank you and have an enjoyable day!  

M. Jeannie Fields, Assistant Director
Community Development Division
Wayne County Economic Development 
Guardian Building 
500 Griswold St., 28th Floor
Detroit, MI  48226
Office: (313) 224-0867
Email: Jfields1@waynecountymi.gov
Website: www.waynecounty.com
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